
In-Person Classes to Begin on September 28

In-person preschool and school classes for the Franklin County Board
of Developmental Disabilities will begin on Monday, September 28,
2020. Currently, due to COVID-19, services are being provided
virtually. As we get closer to September 28, staff will be in touch with
families to provide information on specific schedules and further
details.

Staff have worked hard to prepare for the students return to schools,
with safety precautions in place. Masks/face coverings will be worn by
all staff and, where possible and appropriate, for students. Sanitizing,
temperature taking, social/physical distancing and other safety
measures are planned. For details on preschool services, call 614-
342-5801 and for West Central School services, call 614-276-8231.
Per the Governor's order, parents or guardians are encouraged to call,
within 24 hours, the above numbers if their child receives a confirmed
diagnosis of COVID so that appropriate notifications can be made.

Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities | 2879 Johnstown Road, Columbus, OH 43219

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | About Constant Contact

Sent by newsbits@fcbdd.org

https://em-ui.constantcontact.com/em-ui/em/page/em-ui/$%7bunsubscribe%7d
https://em-ui.constantcontact.com/em-ui/em/page/em-ui/$%7bupdateLink%7d
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
mailto:newsbits@fcbdd.org

